
 

 

FD. Moon Middle School Families, 

We have exciting news!  Our much-anticipated MAPS renovations are slated to begin at F.D. Moon 
this summer, but it will require us to be flexible.  

As you know, OKCPS halted all construction projects last year until a decision was made regarding 
which schools would be impacted by the Pathway to Greatness.  

Now that P2G is finalized and F.D. Moon has been converted to a middle school, we are excited to 
move forward with a transformation of our building through the MAPS for Kids Bond project. Upgrades 
include a new front office, updated cafeteria and many other cosmetic improvements.  

Although we are slated to start renovations the day after school lets out in May, we know that the 
construction projects will not be completed before school starts back in the fall. They will need to be 
done in phases.  

Because of this, OKCPS has made the decision to house the 5th graders assigned to FD Moon at the 
Edwards campus for the 2020-21 school year. This will allow the construction teams more space and 
flexibility to compete the renovations as quickly as possible.  

The MAPS for Kids team will host a community meeting soon to show you renderings of the building 
upgrades and answer any questions you may have regarding this project.  

Additionally, we will host an open house for families new to FD Moon later this spring so you can get 
familiar with your new school.  

If you have any questions, please contact the front office at FD Moon Middle School or the district’s 
PK-12 Schools office at 587-0049. 
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